
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH
NOTICE OF BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2018

The Charter Township of Plymouth Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the proposed Township budget for the fiscal
year of 2019 during their regularly scheduled Board Meeting on Tuesday, December 11, 2018 at 7:00 PM at the Charter Township
of Plymouth, Town Hall Meeting Room, 9955 N Haggerty Road, Plymouth, MI. A copy of the proposed budget is available for
public inspection at the above address in the Clerk's Office week days from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM. This budget may be adopted
after the public hearing.

“The property tax millage rate proposed  to be levied to support 
the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing”.

Jerry Vorva
Plymouth Township Clerk
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